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The Newsletter 

Spring term no. 2 – 16th January 2025  

 
PLEASE READ! 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Coming up: 
 

• Thursday 23rd January - Meeting for Year 6 parents regarding the End of Key Stage 2 Assessments and Tests 

2025 at 6.30pm in school. Revision guides will be available on the evening or from the office at the cost of £10/set.  

We will also discuss any final arrangements for Robinwood. Please ensure that all payments for Robinwood are 
made by Monday 3rd February. 

• Tuesday 28th January- ‘Lego Day’ school meal promotion.  If your child is normally on packed lunches and  

would like to have a school meal on this date, please complete the slip attached and return to school no later than 
Friday 24th January.  Pupils who normally have a school meal will be automatically included in the promotion.  

Payment of £2.70 is to be made through ParentPay please (free for reception, Y1 and Y2 children).  The menu is: 

Lego Pizza (choice of toppings) or Pork Sausage with Skinny Fries, Baked Beans or Sweetcorn or Tomato & 
Mascarpone Pasta with Garlic Dough Balls followed followed by Warm Waffle with Vanilla Ice Cream & Toffee 

Sauce.   

• Tuesday 28th January - PTFA Meeting 6.30pm to plan the Spring Term events. Everyone welcome! 
 

Car Park and Parking reminders: 
 

• The one-way system must be adhered to. 

• Only park in the designated parking bays. 

• The disabled bays are only to be used by registered disabled badge holders. The badge MUST be on view. 

• No parking on designated walk ways or yellow gridded areas. 

• Supervise your child when using the car park. 

• Engines to be switched off once you have parked in the car park. 

• Do not park inconsiderately across local driveways.   

• Fixed Penalty Charge Notices will be issued to anybody parking on the zigzags- it’s dangerous and illegal. 

Fr Michael allows the school to have use of the car park; the car park does not belong to school. A log is kept and shared 
with the police of any near misses, abusive behaviour on the car park, dangerous/inconsiderate parking.  

 

Thank you for your co-operation in keeping every child safe. Please share the above with whoever picks your child up 
from school so everyone is clear about car parking at the end of the school day. 

 
Active Sport Holiday Club: 

 
Please find attached details of Multi Sport Holiday Club during February Half Term at Howick Primary School. 

 

And finally… 
 

As always, please get in touch with any issues or concerns you may have as we do try our best to help. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
B Wood 

Headteacher 
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_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

SCHOOL MEAL PROMOTION – ‘LEGO DAY’ – TUESDAY 28th JANUARY 2025 

 
I would like my child to have a school meal on Tuesday 28th January. I will ensure payment of £2.70 is made in advance 

through ParentPay. 
  

Name of child: …………………………………………Year ………………. Signed………………………………………..……………………. 
 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 


